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ICE STORM TREE CLEANUP 

Visit okc.gov/ice for more info on residential limb pickup.  The 

HOA is still working to clean up the common areas and will 

continue to do so for some time.  We are working as fast as 

possible, and as finances allow, to get all fallen limbs and dead 

trees removed, and appreciate the patience of our residents.   

Here are the City’s regulations for residential curbside limb 

pickup: 

• Avoid stacking limbs on water meters. If crews can’t access 
the home’s water meter they will have to estimate water usage 
for that month. 
• Cut tree limbs and logs into sections 10 feet long or shorter. 
• Separate your limbs from regular bulky waste like furniture, 
carpeting or appliances. Tree debris that’s mixed with bulky 
waste won’t be collected. 
• Avoid stacking debris near poles, mailboxes and trees. 
• Keep limbs out of the street. It causes safety issues for 
drivers. 
• Leaves can be bagged and put into Big Blue trash carts for 
normal trash pickup. 

HOA QUARTERLY MEETINGS STILL ON HOLD 

Due to Covid-19, the HOA is still incapable of holding our 

quarterly meetings.  In the meantime, we encourage 

suggestions from our residents or questions anyone may have.  

Our office is still operating, but office visits are by appointment 

only.  We welcome phone calls, emails, and try to give important 

updates to our Facebook page and through Nextdoor. 

Email:summerfield@coxinet.net      Phone: 751-1780  

Website: summerfieldokc.org 

 

RECENT PROJECTS 

Prior to the ice storm, we 

were continuing landscaping 

projects such as more sod, 

tree trimming, and tree 

planting in common areas.  

Our south entrance rock sign 

was completed, and we 

scheduled installation for an 

extension of the NW 122nd 

stone fence going eastward 

one more lot. 

Any further projects will have 

to be on hold for a little while 

we continue with tree and 

limb cleanup. 

 

 

Have you seen our new south 
entrance Meridian sign? 



 

QUARTERLY DUES 

A reminder that you can still pay October quarterly dues without 

a late penalty.  You can pay through our link on our website, or 

call the office to make a payment.  We can now also schedule 

automatic payments with a debit or credit card, just give the 

office a call for payment setup. 

BEST DECORATED HOLIDAY YARD 

Once again we will be rewarding the home with the best 

decorated light display this year with a visa gift card from the 

office.  Votes are accepted through parcel chairs, board 

members and also all residents.  The winner will be announced 

December 21st! 

 

 

Contact Us 

Summerfield Community 

Association, Inc 

4117 NW 122nd St Ste B 

405-751-1780 

summerfield@coxinet.net 

summerfieldokc.org 

 

 

 

 

 


